FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR
PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER

Turtle Creek Drive/NW 62" Avenue Mobility Improvement Project
From Bland Road to State Road (SR) 7/US 441

Broward County, FL

Financial Project ID: 437830-1-52-01

TURTLE CREEK DRIVE MOBILITY IMPROVEMENT PROJECT
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), Distric(} Four, is pleased to provide information about
mobility improvements along Turtle Creek Drive/NW 62" Avenue in the City of Coral Springs.

The Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) is investing over $300 million to create safer,
healthier communities in Broward. This project is one of many within a larger plan to create enhanced
bicycle, pedestrian, and public transportation access throughout the Broward region. The Broward MPO is a
federally-mandated agency that is responsible for making decisions on local transportation issues and
deciding how to spend federal funds on transportation projects within Broward. For more information about
the Broward MPO, please visit: BrowardMPO.org.

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS

e Widening the roadway to accommodate 4.5-foot
bike lanes in each direction.

¢ Installing new asphalt pavement.

e Reconstructing sidewalks in various areas.

¢ All improvements will meet American
Disabilities Act (ADA) requirements.

TRAFFIC IMPACTS

¢ Lane closures may occur from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00
p.m., Monday through Friday.

e Lane closures may occur from 9:00 a.m. to 6:00
p.m., Saturday and Sunday.

e Lane closures may occur from 9:00 p.m. to 6:00
a.m., Sunday through Thursday.

e Access to businesses and residents will be
maintained at all times.

CONTACT INFORMATION

Woodler Blaise — FDOT Project Administrator
Phone: (954) 958 -7641

Email: woodler.blaise@dot.state.fl.us

Justina Hicklyn — Community Outreach Specialist
Phone: (954) 940-7585
Email: justina@valerin-group.com

For more information on FDOT District E E
Four construction projects in Broward .
County, please visit our website:
www.d4fdot.com/bcfdot/ [w]

Follow us on Twitter@MyFDOT_SEFL

Construction Cost: $1.2 million Construction Start Date: July 15, 2020 Anticipated Completion: Early 2021

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and
goods, enhances economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.






